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Hello to all our family and friends!

Check out the ‘pictures’ of our art and craft, including a
collection of paper bears and bird artwork. we had a lot
of fun with this.

Autumn is in the air at Glenview. We created lovely
bookmarks with the autumn leaves, one of our residents
mentioned, ‘‘Autumn leaves shower like gold, like
rainbows as the winds of change begin to blow”.
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Afternoon tea is gracious: There is something very
gracious about attending an afternoon Tea party
especially when the tables are decorated beautifully.

‘‘Haircare provides a wonderful sensory experience that
can bring back their old memories, while improving
resident’s self-image and self – worth.”
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Chris Auburn entertained us with live music and amazing
selections of songs from different eras.

We have also stimulated our residents’ minds and
enhanced concentration by playing broad games,
connect four games, ludo, brain tease, bingo, magnetic
darts games and quizzes.
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Our ‘fun and food’ activities are always popular with cake
decorating, baking and making muffins. Residents take
great pride in being able to be involved in the
preparation and creation of their food.

We have had some amazing sunshine in the mid of
September, so we thought we would make some
delicious fruit salad during our cooking club to keep us all
cool and hydrated in the heat. Peter said, ‘‘how
refreshing this sweet treat was, and a nice change--
delicious!
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We ventured out to west bury park, where we held a
lovely picnic for our residents. Our staff did a wonderful
job of keeping everyone entertained during the outings.
It was lovely to relax and socialise in the park together.
Great to get a spot of exercise and fresh air too!



We celebrated Ian’s birthday in September.
Happy birthday Ian.
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“To love a person is to learn the song in their
heart, and sing it to them when they have
forgotten.” - Arne Garborg


